
From: Miles, Peter [mailto:PeterNlilesC7agov.nl.ca]
Sent: March-19-15 3.50 PM
To: Cheryl Blunder'
Cc: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: Phase One Hearing

Dear Ms. Blundell:

This is to inform you that Mr. Dwight Ball, Leader of the Official Opposition, would like to present at the Phase One
Hearing Into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the island interconnected System. Mr. Ball's presentation will focus on
communications and notification procedures ahead of the power outages and Infrastructure. He is requesting 10
minutes.

Given the schedule for the I-louse of Assembly, Mr. Ball's availability is somewhat limited. The House is scheduled to
close for its Easter Break on Wednesday, April 1, 2015. Therefore, Thursday, April 2" would be the best possible option
for him to present. If this day is unavailable, could you please provide alternatives.

Thank you for your consideration.

Peter

Peter Miles
Senior Policy Advisor
Office of the Official Opposition
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